Onterioc Pipe Tradas Councll

13 May 2022

Memo: To All Members Working in the ICl Sector

From the Chair of the Provincial Negotiating Committee

As previously reported, your OPTC Negotiating Committee returned to the
bargaining table on May 10t & 11 of this past week. They delivered the message
to the MCAO Contractors that our membership did not accept the monetary offer
for settlement as well as their unwillingness to agree to much needed language
changes within some Local appendices. Having said that, after two days of
bargaining we have come to terms on a number of language changes as well as an
increase in monetary offer for all of the locals throughout the province.

Your committee is recommending acceptance of this latest Offer for Settlement
by the Mechanical Contractors and feels it reflects the needs of our membership
working in the ICl Sector while at the same time ensuring our presence within
the Construction Industry remains strong.

All Locals will be holding ratification votes on May 17, 2022. Your Local will
confirm time and location.

We ask that all members exercise their right to vote.
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